
SJMC Meeting Agenda – June 4 2015 

 The Meeting was called to Order at 7:30 pm. Marvin thanked everyone for coming out 

to meeting and inform them that roll call will be via sign in sheet.  New Members and 

Visitors introduced themselves. 

 

 

Secretary Terri Smith read the minutes of the May meeting and motion was made to 

approve minutes as read and seconded. 

 

Old Business 

 Marivn and other members commented on the AAA Member Appreciation Day heal on May 

9, 2015.  

 

The Richland Cruise on May 30, 2015 was discussed and how there needs to be a change 

in how we collect donations since we had 264 cars there but only raised $479 dollars in 

donation. It was also mentioned that because of all the other food vendors that we were not 

made aware of our food sales were not what we had hoped with the number of people 

there. 

 

Lilliston Ford Show Update – Victor and Marvin said that we were all ready for the show and 

that everything was ordered a signup sheet to volunteer was sent around to member to help 

with the show. We will be Stuffing goody bags at the end of this meeting. 

 

 National Directors Report – Frank mentioned that the MCA will hold a 40th Anniversary 

Show the 1st weekend in September. 

        

New Business 

Carlisle all Ford Show - a number of members will be attending and some have already 

left. Some will be heading out tomorrow as well as Saturday. Some members 

exchanged numbers so they could be able to stay in contact while there.  

  

Vineland's Cruise Down Memory Lane – Anyone working the Cruise should meet at the 

Golden Corral on Delsea Drive where they will receive a 50% off coupon and we will 

have a mini Mustang show there similar to what we have done in past years at Lillitston 

Ford. I you can’t make it there meet at Sun Bank around 2pm. T-shirts will be handed 

out at that time to volunteers. 

 

Holman Show September 13th rain date September 20th – Gail informed us that after 

speaking with Holman they informed us that we do not need to fill out the grant funding 

request forms and that our show does not fall in line with that program. Fast Lane is 

providing T-Shirts once again. 



 

 Newsletter Marvin Mentioned that Articles are needed from the Richland Cruise, Carlisle, 

The cruise down memory lane and any other articles members might feel would go in the 

newsletter.  

 

Club Picnic – Terri said the Picnic is scheduled for August 1
st
  at Paul and Mary M.’s and 

that a signup sheet for sides and attendance is being sent around the meeting. Directions 

and more information to come. 
  
Club Website - Dave was not in attendance   

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Marvin mentioned the June 18 –SJMC Board Meeting at Gabrielle Kunze’s home 

 

June 20, South Jersey Cruisers’ Home Depot Show –Millvlle 

 

Marvin asked if anyone knows of anything else they would like to bring up? He asked if 

any had classified’s or looking for any special car or parts. He also asked if anyone had 

tech tips. 

 

Miscellaneous Announcements 

 

Nancy has club merchandise for sale, sign-up sheet for ordering blue & black button 

down. Club shirts and 50/50 tickets. Nancy collecting soda can tabs for Ronald 

McDonald House Club Dues are due $15– see Terri. 

 

Marvin asked for a motion to be made to adjourn the meeting was seconded and 

approved. 

  
 


